PLAYGROUND :
REPLACEMENT
PROJECT

JOIN US IN Support Ladner Elementary School to create a new playground and be
recognized in a variety of ways:

CREATING A
COMMUNITY ($25 or more)
AMENITY THAT Thank you notification in our PAC Communications (social media,
emails, newsletters etc).
WILL BE
ENJOYED BY (Donations over $1,000)
COUNTLESS Name promoted in our PAC Communications (social media,
emails, newsletters etc).
CHILDREN FOR Name listed on donor board displayed at the school
YEARS Name inclusion in our partnership lists at Opening Ceremony
TO COME!

(Donations up to $5,000**)

Name and Logo added to our donor board displayed inside the
school, and on exterior “Future Home Of” temporary site signage
Name and Logo promoted in our PAC Communications (social
media, emails, newsletters etc), and mentioned in our Press
Releases

Name inclusion in our partnership lists at Opening Ceremony

(Donations over $10,000**)

Top tier promotional opportunities in our PAC Communications
(social media, emails, newsletters etc), and highlighted in our
Press Releases
CONTACT Name and Logo addgd to our donor board displayed insidg the
school, and on exterior “Future Home Of” temporary site signage
Special thank you during our Open Ceremony, Ground Breaking
Ladner Elementary PAC Ceremony and any other “New Playground” related events.
LEPACinfo@gmail.com Speaking opportunity at our opening ceremony**

All Donors who contribute $25 or more will receive a charitable tax receipt, upon submission of
their completed “Donor Receipt Request Form”.

Drop off donations and forms at the School or email us to arranged pickup.
In-kind donations may also be eligible for tax receipts. Contact us to discuss your options.
**Major Community Partners and Key Community Partners are offered collaboration with the PAC on
press release to recognize their contribution. Please email LEPACinfo@gmail.com for more information.
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